Olivia Glantz

From: Tom Kay <thokay@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 3:36 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Cc: G; Project delivery group PDG, Keith & Barb Whisenhunt
Subject: Wren Heights

Hello Olivia,

Please allow me a 30 day extension to my application for Wren Heights subdivision in south-central Salem. | am working with an
arborist and with my engineer for a partial roadway redesign to better preserve trees. Thank you very much.

Tom Kay

Thokay@comcast.net
503 931-4433



